Florida North Area 9
AWSC—February 2-4, 2024 
Panel 64—District 7 

 Greetings from District 7! Pinellas County is our home, and we currently have 41 meetings. Approximately 2/3 of them have Group Representatives with about 20 of them regularly attending our monthly District Meetings. 

Our district held elections at the end of last panel and those who stood are transitioning into these new service positions. Everyone seems excited for what this panel has in store. I am happy to report; the majority of our DIS positions were filled. I remain hopeful that the remaining officers and DIS positions will be filled before long. We currently do not have a District 7 treasurer or DISL, among others. The search goes on!

We took steps to Incorporate and the end of the last panel. Our previous DR, Shelly F, played a huge part in getting this accomplished along with Susan C. Writing bylaws and filing paperwork. No small task! I believe this is going to make our future treasurer’s transitions smoother. 


Respectfully Submitted,
Heather DePass
DR District 7, Panel 64
Dr7-64@afgarea9.org

 








